

June 10, 2013

Mr. Martin Perrone, CTR
Certified TEGG Representative &
Risk Assessment Manager
Carpenter Electric, Inc.
1333 53<sup>rd</sup> Street
West Palm Beach, FL 33407

Dear Marty,

This letter was written to thank you for helping us, in our continuing efforts, to keep our water treatment plant operating at peak performance levels.

What's more, your energized TEGG testing process was extremely comprehensive and your certified TEGG electricians were very knowledgeable, thorough and professional. But the best part was when your partner, Bob Terry, delivered your testing report. It was so complete, very helpful and easy to understand.

As a result please be confident in knowing that I would highly recommend you and your unique TEGG services to anyone who must make sure they do not experience and accidental shut down due to electrical component failure.

Sincerely, David Danford

Water Plant Superintendent
City of Riviera Beach
Water Treatment Plant

Direct (561) 845-4051